
 
 
 

August 26, 2020 

Dear Mindset Software Technologies, 

On behalf of Flowlab and its users, we would like to thank your team for highlighting a security 
vulnerability, and assisting with its prompt resolution. Your professionalism and dedication to 
helping safeguard user data are greatly appreciated. 

Thank you, 
Ken Railey 
 
Owner, Flowlab 
 


